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Street Reconstruction Projects

Kentaboo Avenue and Virginia Avenue reconstruction project is about halfway completed. Both sides of Kentaboo Avenue and 
Virginia Avenue from the Florence line to the intersection has been replaced.  

Hallam Avenue is close to completion. All the concrete work has been completed, the new layer of asphalt has been applied and all 
that is left is for the contractor to do yard restoration.

Elm Street is completed from Erlanger Road to Graves Avenue. The section from Graves Avenue to Bartlett Street is slated to get 
done the first part of June. 

Yager Court is slated to start in Early June. It will get completely replaced with new sidewalks and driveway aprons.

The Narrows Road bridge replacement project is getting closer to completion. The new beams were delivered and set in place on 
Tuesday May, 27th with the decking and guardrail to follow.

Sherbourne Drive island project is close to completion. The project is slated to wrap up in early June.

Sidewalk Replacement Program
The sidewalk program for FY 24/25 is complete. This project will pick back up in FY 25/26

Park Project
Sherbourne Park is moving forward with the new shelter and new playground being installed and certified playground mulch is being 
put down around the playground.
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Mowing
The Public Works team members continue mowing the City’s parks and right 
of ways. A crew of 4 team members are scheduled to cut all the parks and 
right of ways every week. PW crews have worked 400.5  man hours to keep 
our parks and streets looking exceptional.

Mulching
The PW’s Department annually has all beds and tree rings mulched prior to 
Memorial Day. The department does a majority of the mulching in house and 
utilizes contractors to mulch six locations throughout the City. This year 
Maddox Landscaping received the bid for the contracted mulching. All 
mulching has been completed for this year.

Erlanger Salutes
The Erlanger Salutes Banner Program was created for the community to 
recognize and honor individuals on active duty, living, retired, and deceased 
service personnel by displaying the honoree’s photo, name, rank, and armed 
service branch on a banner to be flown from utility poles throughout the City of 
Erlanger. All banners are displayed with an American flag. Banners will be 
displayed on Commonwealth Avenue, from Baker Street to Dixie Highway, and 
on Dixie Highway within Erlanger city limits. When this program started we 
had 13 honorees. This year, team members hung 97 banners.
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